PRESS RELEASE

"KARACHI, August 22, 2016: Pakistan Broadcasters
Association (PBA) strongly

condemns the attack today on ARY News offices and a DSNG
van of Samaa TV in

Karachi.

PBA in its statement expressed serious concerns over the
attacks and threats

on the Media outlets and termed these as dangerous threats
to freedom of

expression and independent media. It further said that media
must be allowed

to perform its duties as empowered by the constitution of
Pakistan.

PBA expresses complete solidarity with its member channels
ARY News & SAMAA

News against these acts of violence. PBA reiterated its
demand for providing

security to media houses."

Sincerely for,

Pakistan Broadcasters Association
Muhammad Ali Butt

Executive Director



